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Council Action Requested:    
Enter into agreement with the State Fire Marshal for inspections of schools.  
 
Background Information:    
The City of Hastings Fire Department has been conducting school inspections through an ongoing 
agreement.  This agreement is renewed every three years.  The fire department will continue to conduct 
the required inspections in all schools.    
 
 
Financial Impact:  
None.    
 
Advisory Commission Discussion:  None 
 
Council Committee Discussion:  None 
 
Attachments:  School Inspection Agreement 
 

To:  Mayor Fasbender & City Council  Members

From:  John Townsend, Fire Chief

Date:  June 26, 2023

Item:  State of Minnesota School Inspection Agreement
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